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Regular Meeting 

Oct 15, 2015 7:30 pm @ Town Hall  

 

I. Minutes from June annual and regular meetings were accepted as modified (meeting adjourned at 8:29 pm).  The 

August meeting was cancelled.   

 

II. Old Business 

 

 Budget is unchanged at $500.00 

 

 No recent problems with unauthorized signs on the green were reported.  

 

 The descriptive pamphlet needs to be updated.  Mary Ann and Jerry will review and recommend any 

changes needed (list of commissioners, residents, change in cover graphics, etc.) 

 

III. New Business 

 

 Jerry Ecklund will contact Tom Goddu for update on his inquiry about a website for historic sites that would 

use QR codes  (accessed by smart phones) to access information. 

 

 The commission received a letter dated Sept 30, 2014 from Jim Steadman, chair of Planning and Zoning.  

P&Z is asking for input for the upcoming revision of the town’s Plan of Conservation and Development.  

Jerry distributed copies of the existing 2005 sections on historic resources.  Sibyl noted that the area map 

accurately shows the local historic district (12 properties surrounding Chapin Park), but does not include the 

boundaries for the Pine Meadow National Register district (much larger, almost all of Pine Meadow).  Jerry 

will respond to P&Z’s request.   

 

 The CT Trust for Historic Preservation is hosting a workshop for local historic district commissions on 

Oct 20.  Jerry plans to attend. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:23 pm.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, Nov 19, 2014.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Sibyl A. Pellum 

Clerk 

 

cc:  Board of Selectmen 

 Town Clerk 

 
 
 

 


